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C.& M.A. Fairview Park Nursery School
New Students’ Notice

April 29,2020

Dear Parents,

Originally scheduled for May 14 to May16, to handle the ordering of learning
materials and uniforms for new students in 2020-2021, In response to the COVID-19
epidemic, the government requested the reduction of crowds and social contact, the school
decided Delayed processing, the exact date will be notified separately.

If have any question, please contact school 2471 6461 during office hours,
Thank you!

Your sincerely,

B ) -
Chu\Fung Chiu
The Principal




